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Saturday 30th June ~ Summer Fair  

Week beginning 2nd July~ Transition week (all children to move to their new classes) 

Friday 6th July ~ End of Year Reports are to go home for EYFS-Year 5. 

Week beginning the 9th July ~ 17:30 start Got to Dance (Wednesday) and Voice/Musician of the Year(Thursday) 

Tuesday 10th July ~ Year 6 SATs results and Year 6 End of Year Reports to go home. 

Wednesday  11th July ~ Drop in to discuss the end of year reports.  Book Fair will be open in the carpark. 

Monday 16th July ~ Year 5/6 production 14:00 and 18:00 

Tuesday 17th July ~ Year 5/6 Production 09:30 

Wednesday 18th July ~ Year 5 camping residential to Waddecar (Mr Cooper 1, Miss Howarth, Mr Vaughan, Mrs McGrath and Mr Cooper 2) 

Thursday 19th July ~ Summer Disco 

Tuesday 24th July ~ Leaver’s Assembly and Family BBQ from 17:30-21:00 (we ask that no younger siblings stay on for the BBQ and dance) 

Wednesday 25th July ~ End of Year Assembly  

Close for summer at 14:30 
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This Week and last: 

Sports’ Day was a huge success with all our pupils taking an active role.  It was especially lovely to see how wonderful our Sports’ Captains were at 

encouraging the children to give their best.  I must also add that our Year 6 helpers were tremendous in their efforts too. We hope that you enjoyed the 

additional element of the BBQ laid on by our committed PTFA with the tasty burgers provided by Cleggs in Poulton and cooked by our very own Mr Jones. 

Our Year One pupils have all carried out their phonics screening last week.  They have demonstrated their reading skills and have worked well.  

Some children have represented our school by attending Stanley Park athletics competition.  Again, we are very proud of their determination and stamina. 

Last Friday evening Mr Jones and Mr Boyd led our choir to perform in the ‘Last Choir Standing’ finals at Blackburn.  I was very proud that once again we have 

been selected for this.  It proved to be a long day for us all but a good one where the children sung beautifully.  Although they didn’t receive an award we all 

felt their performance was worthy of one. 

Our girls football team did us proud on Monday with a victorious score 5-0 against Chaucer!   

This week the children have all come together for a Big Sing which was a wonderful occasion.  The theme for the event was friendship.  The children and 

teachers worked well and next year we intend to tie this in with our Sport’s Day as a festival idea.  The year 6 pupils have a lot of exciting things to be 

looking forward to and have begun to prepare for their leavers assembly and end of year production.  They have spent today with Blue Moose Dance 

company in readiness for their last evening with us. 
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Our summer fair is fast approaching where we are calling upon volunteers. Please sign the register at the school office if you are able 

to give up some time for this school event. This year we have published a running order of events that are scheduled to take place 

during the afternoon. 

We are hopeful that the sun makes a speedy return for this event so that we can enjoy the occasion fully.  Thank you for sending your 

children in with donations this Monday.  We intend to hold another non-uniform day on the 29th where other items will be asked to be 

donated such as cakes. 


